
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

We would like to invite you to the PTA’s AGM, to be held on Tuesday 10 November at 7pm via

Zoom. Details on how to access the meeting are below. The PTA plays a vital part in the school

community and all parents and staff, as members of the PTA, are invited to the AGM. This is

your chance to hear how the funds you have helped to raise have been used . 

The AGM is also an opportunity to elect the PTA Committee, who represent the association

throughout the forthcoming year. Nominations should be sent in advance of the AGM for

anyone wishing to stand as a Committee Member for the first time, details are below. 

Please email us with any questions. We look forward to seeing you.

Tuesday 10 November, 7pm 
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Agenda

USING ZOOM
The meeting can be accessed via the zoom app or online at www.zoom.us/join. 

Meeting ID: 342 507 4463
Passcode: 898155

Once you have entered those details you will go into a waiting room and we'll let you into the meeting as

soon as possible. Please ensure your camera is switched on for security and because voting will be done by

a show of hands (as it would in a face to face meeting). Please note, the meeting may be recorded in order

to assist with note taking but will be deleted as soon as minutes have been created.

NOMINATIONS FOR NEW COMMITTEE
MEMBERS

Name of Nominee 

Position (Chair, Secretary, Treasurer)

Name of person nominating

Name of person seconding

Nominations should be emailed to

stpeters_pta@yahoo.co.uk 

with the following information: 

The PTA is in the process of becoming  a registered

charity, once that happens all committee members

automatically become Trustees of the Charity. Before

submitting your nomination form, please read the

Charity Commission publication ‘The Essential

Trustee – What you need to know (CC3)’. A copy of

the booklet can be found on the Charity Commission

website.

If you would like any further information about being a Committee Member, please email
stpeters_pta@yahoo.co.uk

Agenda
New Constitution - a copy can be found on the PTA page of the

school website

Voting in of the new Committee

Chair’s Report

Treasurer’s Report

Report and/or Requests from School

Set a meeting/communication plan for fundraising ideas

discussion

AOB



Your name
Email Address
How many numbers you would like
Confirmation of amount paid by BACS and reference (usually surname)

The 150 Club is a monthly fund raising lottery draw, run by the PTA.

Each number costs £12 per year and every number purchased is entered into a monthly prize draw,
so, the more numbers you have the greater the chance you have to win!

1st Prize £20
2nd Prize £10

To join, please email pta150club@gmail.com with the following information:

Please pay £12 per number by BACS to Lloyds -ST PETERS SCHOOL NEWTON PTA
account no. 15726568 sort code 30-98-90 please reference surname.

GOOD LUCK!

LOTTERY RULES - The lottery is open to all PTA members (participants must be over the age of 18). Draw numbers
are allocated and cannot be chosen, you will be informed of your numbers by email. You are allocated your number(s)
for 12 months. There are 11 draws each year. An annual payment of £12 per number is due at the start of the school
year by BACS. The draw will take place at the end of each month using a random number generator. Winners will be
informed via email. Cancellation of membership may be done at the end of the school year.

Scan the QR Code to join the PTA

Facebook Group

YOUR CHANCE TO WIN!

150

CLUB

Email: stpeters_pta@yahoo.co.uk

Lottery: pta150club@gmail.com


